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This is where the body of your abstract should appear.  The appropriate length of your abstract is between 150 and 500 words.  In case you would like to include scientific names, I will pick a random species, such as the Fence Lizard, Sceloporus undulatus, and write it here so you can see the correct format.  An e-mail address for the presenter should appear after their name and their name alone and all author names should appear in bold.  Please include only the institution, as above, not your whole institutional address.
